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We, Rosemary and John Lee are the residents at 27 Lakeshore Drive, Cultus Lake.
We have received and considered the application for the variance at 216C Lakeshore   Dr.
We do not object to the application for a variance .
Our only concerns are to insure that the 4 parking spaces on Lakeshore are not lost and that the water course on the
property is not altered to adversely affect our property and other properties on Lakeshore. We have received a copy
of the letter from the owners of 26 Lakeshore Dr to the Regional District and the Park Board  regarding the drainage
at 216C and agree with the concerns in that letter.
We know Graham Williams is an excellent builder and look forward to having him as our neighbor.
Thank you for considering our concerns.
John and Rosemary Lee

Sent from my iPad


